
REPORT 

ON 

SOCIAL WELFARE CLUB EVENT “COVID VACCINATION CAMP IN 

ASSOCIATION WITH SDM & CIVIL HOSPITAL, NALAGARH (SOLAN)” 

Social Welfare Club of ICFAI University Himachal Pradesh organized a one day COVID 

vaccination camp in association with Civil Hospital, Nalagarh under the supervision of 

Professor (Dr) Ramanjit Singh, Hon'ble Vice Chancellor, ICFAI University, Himachal Pradesh 

and Mohinderpal Gurjar, SDM, Nalagarh (Solan) on December 1, 2021 from 10:30 am 

onwards.  

This vaccination camp was organized for the persons aged  above 18 years in which mainly 

university students, staff and family members participated and got immunization done. All 

suitable precautionary measures related to Covid-19 were adopted. A government doctor and a 

team of para-medical staff administered the vaccine to over 100 students including staff 

members during the camp.  

Awareness was created among the students on the rapid spread of the viral infection and the 

safety measures to be taken. Doctor advised university staff along with students to take the shot 

who were yet to get vaccinated. They said that if we want to defeat corona, then it is necessary to 

get ourselves and our family vaccinated. Getting vaccinated is the only way to fight against this 

pandemic so that we can save the society from the coming danger of corona in future. Apart from 

this we shuld also follow some tips to avoid the spread of corona virus such as maintain a safe 

distance from others (at least 1 metre), even if they don’t appear to be sick ,wear a mask in 

public, especially indoors or when physical distancing is not possible, choose open, well-

ventilated spaces over closed ones, clean your hands often. Use soap and water, or an alcohol-

based hand rub, cover your nose and mouth with your bent elbow or a tissue when you cough or 

sneeze etc. 

In the end, the Prof(Dr) Ramanjeet Singh, Hon’ble Vice Chancellor, ICFAI University, 

Himachal Pradesh congratulated the Social Welfare Club and other supporting staff for the 

successful organization of the camp and encouraged them to conduct such activities in future 

also. Social Walfare Club is very grateful for everyone's cooperation. 



Some glimpses of the event are:                                

 

 

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 


